Tiraspol responded to the proposal to
provide emergency assistance to the
Transnistrian region from the Republic
of Moldova and the European Union to
overcome the crisis that arose after
Gazprom and the Russian Federation
stopped supplying gas to the regi

After reviewing the appeal of the political representative from Chisinau, Tiraspol
welcomed the support offered in this regard and expressed openness to holding a
consultative meeting.

Thus, in order to discuss the technical aspects of implementing the support, a
technical working meeting will be held on January 30, 2025, to which representatives
of energy companies from both banks of the Nistru River are invited.

We confirm the strong commitment of the authorities of the Republic of Moldova to
provide assistance to residents of both banks of the Nistru River and to promptly
resolve the difficulties that have arisen in the context of the current energy crisis.




